MINUTES OF BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING
TUESDAY, AUGUST 7, 2018

Vice Chair Manupelli called the meeting to order at 9:34 a.m. in the Training Room at the North
Reading Police Department in the presence of members Mr. Schultz, Mr. Mauceri, Town
Administrator Michael Gilleberto, and Youth Substance Abuse Grant Coordinator Amy Luckiewicz.
Amy Luckiewicz provided a briefing to the Board about the purpose of the meeting.

Erica McCoy from the Drug Free Community (DFC) and Marci Bailey, Chairman of the Youth
Substance Abuse Coalition were in attendance.

Mrs. Manupelli thanked Mrs. Bailey for her help.

Jeremy Goldbach from DFC joined the meeting.

Ms. Luckiewicz and Mrs. Bailey departed.

Mr. Goldbach provided an introduction.

This year the DFC will be visiting 9 of 713 coalitions nationwide.

Mrs. Manupelli stated that the meeting is being recorded. She further stated that Mr. Prisco and Mr.
O’Leary were not able to attend the meeting due to travel plans.

Members of the Board of Selectmen introduced themselves.

Discussion was had regarding the impact of the grant program in North Reading.

MR. CHAIRMAN, | MR. MAUCERI MOVE TO ADJOURN.

SECONDED: MR. SCHULTZ

VOTED: MRS. MANUPELLI AYE
MR. SCHULTZ AYE
MR. MAUCERI AYE

VOTE: 3-0 (UNANAMOUS)

ADJOURN: 10:34 a.m.

DATE STEPHEN J. O’LEARY, CLERK



